
PLANNING BOARD WORKSHOP


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Planning Board


FROM:
Maureen O’Meara, Town Planner


DATE:
September 29, 2010


SUBJECT:
October 5, 2010 Workshop

The Cape Elizabeth Planning Board will hold a workshop on Tuesday, October 5, 2010, beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the Jordan Conference Room, Town Hall. 
AGENDA
7:00
1.
Inn by the Sea Site Plan Amendments - The Inn by the Sea, located at 40 Bowery Beach Rd, would like to discuss rebuilding, with some changes, the “600” cottages (U17-40).
7:20
2.
Cottage Brook Phasing Subdivision Amendment - The owners of the Cottage Brook Subdivision would like to discuss changes to the phasing plan for the subdivision located at the end of Dermot Drive (U29).

7:45
3.
Cape Family Medicine Storage Building Amendment - Dr. Craig Johnson would like to discuss changes to the storage building, located at 1226 Shore Rd, to increase the roof pitch and add an outside stair (U11-14).
8:00
4.
Review of Planning Board Rules of Procedure - The Planning will continue its review of the Rules of Procedure, including revisions requested at the last meeting.

8:30
5.
Pending ordinance amendment referrals - The Town Council has previously referred to the Planning Board possible ordinance amendments related to flagpoles and roosters.
NOTE:  The times on this agenda are approximate and are intended for the convenience of the applicants; however, your time could be called earlier or later than the indicated time.

Cc: Michael McGovern

      Town Council Chair

